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INTRODUCTION
Don't Miss Reading This!

GBY, dear Family! Here's your opportunity to personally
experience Teen Training so that you can take up the challenge
to become a teen soldier & disciple of Jesus Christ !—This
power-packed Handbook is specially written & designed -for the
feeding, teaching, inspiration & guidance of you Family teens,
our hope of the Future! In order to fully benefit from the
wonderful counsel in this, your own Basic Training Handbook,
before you even read your first article, you'll need to promise
to be open & receptive to the life-changing lessons to come, &
be ready, yielded & willing to forsake any of your old ideas or
ways which are not truly revolutionary so that you can become a
new creature & true soldier of Christ! Teen training involves a
serious personal commitment to dedicated discipleship! Please
desperately pray before studying each article in this book, that
you will be able to personally apply each lesson to your own
needs & spiritual life. Please try to read these articles out
loud & unitedly along with another teen or an ag"ult or teacher
so that you can fully concentrate & capture the Spirit & message
herein. We'd like to ask that you sincerely & whole-heartedly
sign your name at the end of each article you read, as a
commitment & promise to obey & follow faithfully, to the best of
your ability, by God's grace!

Don't miss filling out your own "Personal Pledge o-fDedication", a Teen Training certificate on page 489, which youcan refer to as a checklist & guide as you read through thisbook! Read it now for a vision & goal to strive for! This isyour call-to-arms, Teens, to dedicate & give your all for God'sTruth, lost souls & His Kingdom, at any cost! We love you & havereal faith in every one of you to heed the call & be faithful tothe End! GBY!

NEU DISCIPLES CAN APPLY THESE TEEN TRAINING LESSONS
TO THEIR BASIC TRAINING ALSO.

•Special thanks to all those who contributed to making this
book possible! GBY!

©February 1987
World Services, Postfach 241, 8021 Zurich, Switzerland
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